
Come enjoy a Fla-Vor-Ice popsicle, meet the other children in the 

neighborhood and celebrate summer! 

Sunday, June 28th 

3:00pm to 4:30pm 
Location TBD 
 
If the adults want to bring their own “refreshments” 

that is OK with us…however, we are only able to have enough popsicles for the 

kiddos.  Thanks for understanding! 

PLEASE RSVP WITH THE NUMBER OF CHILDREN THAT WILL BE ATTENDING SO 

THAT WE CAN MAKE SURE WE HAVE ANOUGH POPSICLES ON HAND. 

This event is being hosted by the Prestwyck HOA Social Committee. 

RSVP - prestwycksocial@gmail.com 
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